

2019 Oregon Space Grant Consortium Affiliate Meeting





FEEDBACK FORM

Thank you for taking time to join us for the annual OSGC affiliate meeting. We hope that you found your time at the meeting to be productive and the accommodations comfortable. To help us assess the meeting, please take a minute to complete the following survey.

What comments would you like to offer about the:

Meeting facility

Form completed by: __

Other comments:
Would you be interested in holding a future meeting at your site?
What opportunities do you feel you will benefit from?
What concerns do you have?
Did you find the presenters knowledgeable and informative?
How do you feel about the outcomes?
What were your expectations for the meeting?
 Lodging accommodations

(Institution)

(Name)